
                       

 

Due to weather conditions, the YPI Senior 

Beach trip that was scheduled for Thursday 

April 13, 2017 has been postponed.  

If you have any questions, feel free to contact: 

 

Jessica Silva, Site Coordinator  

Email:  lainternationalhs@ypiusa.org 

Phone: (818)331-8264 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may 

cause.  
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